
 
 
 
  Keeping Your Future Bright! 

 

 
 
July 30, 2009 
 
Board Secretary 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Attn: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Please direct correspondence for this proceeding to 

Re:  Toronto Hydro Streetlighting Ownership Applications EB-2009-0180/0181/0182/0183 
 
 
Further to the OEB Notice of Application and Hearing dated July 21, 2009, Woodstock Hydro Services Inc. 
requests Observer Status in the above noted proceedings.   
 
An electronic copy of this letter has been emailed to the Board in addition to two (2) paper copies sent via courier. 
 

peitel@woodstockhydro.com. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Patti Eitel CGA 
Manager, Accounting and Regulatory Affairs 
 
Cc: Applicants (via email) 
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